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MEMORANDUM FOR: R. H. Vollmer, Director
NRC/TMI Technical Support Staff

FROM: J. T. Collins, Deputy Director
NRC/TMI Technical Support Staff

SUBJECT: GPU REORGANIZATION

As a follow-up to our meeting with Bob Arnold on Friday, I met with

Don Haverkamp to discuss whether or not there were any outstanding open
items with reference to GPU organization in previous inspection reports.
Attached to this note please find a copy of a recent inspection, in which
we have identified that on two previous inspection 7737-01 and 78-17
there are two unresolved items concerning technical specifications to
reflect current on-site organizations. With this item still remaining as
a outstanding issue it would appear to me that this provides a mechanism
for us to delay any action at this time to ugh, have Met-Ed implement in
the Restart Program the contents of the new organization. certainly prior

to opening of the TMI-1 ReStart hearing.
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These records were reviewed to verify:

-- The licensee's onsite organization structure is as described
in the Technical Specifications;

-- Personnel qualification levels are in conformance with applicable
codes and standards;

-- Authorities and responsibilities of licensee personnel are as
Jelinated in the Technical Specifications and applicable standards;

== Minimum shift crew composition and licensed personnel requirements
are in compliance with Technical Specifications;

-- The onsite and offsite safety review committee membership and
qualifications are as required by Technical Specifications;

-- Change in organization and structure have been reported to the
NRC as required by Technical Specifications.

The inspector used the following acceptance criteria for the above
items:

-- Technical Specifications 6.1, 6.2, 6.3, 6.5.1, 6.5.28B.

--  ANSI N18.1-1971 Standard for Selection and training of Personnel
for Nuclear Power Plants.

--  ANSI N18.7-1972 Standard for Administrative Controls for MNuclear
Power Plants.

The inspector noted the onsite organization was not structured as shown
in Fig. 6.1 of the Technical Specificatiions. The licensee indicated
that a new organization chart had been submitted with Propcsed Technical
Specificatiion Change Request 82. The inspector verified the onsite
organization was structured as shown on Fig. 6-2 of PTSCR 82. This
item will remain unresolved pending review by NRR of the proposed

change. M New crgmmivdion  soboided i\ rrscrfoioq

(Opgn) Unresolved Item 289/77-37-01: Revision of Technical Specifi- Q"
“{cations to reflect current onsite organization. A new orcanization

chart has been included with Technical Specification Change Fequest

No. 81 (MEC letter to NRR, Serial GQL 1051, dated June 16, 1978) as

part of the STS submittal. This item will remain unresolved peading

review by NRR of the proposed change.



